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I’d like to start by saying how amazingly thankful Amy, Marie and myself are for all the support you 

showed for the summer fair. It was such a great day for the school even though the weather was 

against us!  

Our special thanks go out to everyone who was kind enough to give up their time on the day to help 

us run such a great event: 

 

THANK YOU 

Sophie Bowkett, Tash Mace, Sally Smith, Rose Davies, Jess Griffin, Emma Jenkins, Rachel 

Meek, Claire Meek, Andy Greenhalgh-Cook, Damien Mahon, Emma Nice, Emma Tattersall, 

Amy Sampson, Kassie Goodall, Jo Beard, Marilyn Evans, Kelly Hall, Paul Williams, Elsie 

Williams, Elaine Blake, Kelly Hall 

 

Since being elected Chair, I feel we have really started to make great progress with organising fun 

events for the Children, including supporting the Littledean Community Centre Easter Eggsplore, our 

fab Mothers’ and Fathers’ Day stalls, which went down a storm, plus other small competitions and 

sales. 

As a result of this we have been able to help fund music lessons for the school, buy the iced buns for 

World Book Day. We are also going to contribute to the buses for the school Christmas panto and 

hope to be able to support more exciting things in the next school year. 

We are in the midst of lots of exciting plans for future events and are hopeful to run a sponsored 

walk next term! So, watch this space!! 

The winners of our Sunflower Competition were: 

1st Ruby – 155cm 

2nd Reuben – 146cm 

3rd Iris – 119cm  

As always, we are looking for new members to join the committee, if you’re interested please talk to 

Marie, Amy or myself. 

A super easy way to raise money for our school is to log in to the EASYFUNDRAISING App on your 

phone whenever you buy anything online! If you’re shopping with a store that is registered to the 
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app we receive a percentage!! It’s dead easy, just search Easyfundraising in your app store, or click 

on the link 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-

1/?invite=3X4HCX&char=216510&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_source=anwupsharebox  

 

Also we are a part of the forest lottery too! You can buy your tickets by clicking the link below and 

click on PLAY NOW 

https://www.forestlottery.co.uk/cause-data/13e7fe4a-d952-441a-

a5dd5915d2f6e7f5/leaflets/709f7d51-564a-4136-8b50-292df0e9f167/lpmulti_generic%20-

%20digitalpdf?updated=637934274596070000  

 

Once again thank you for all your support this year, we look forward to more exciting times ahead 

for the Friends of Littledean School. 

 

Sophie Greenhalgh-Cook (Chair) 
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